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Townsend, Erle

From: Jen Perigo <jenb1198@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:15 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

To whom it may concern,  

 

I feel that this is a terrible idea and hope you take into consideration the many ME residents that also feel the same way. 

People will eventually move towards EVs as it begins to make more sense but forcing it on our communities is not the 

best way to handle this. Most people are struggling in most of our counties and they have a hard enough time taking 

care of themselves and their children. There are many other things that should be the primary focus. We are a lower 

population state and the dent we make on carbon is likely much lower than several other states but the dent this would 

do to much of our population will have people leaving our state. I love Maine, my homestate, and wish to protect it as 

much as possible but I don't feel that this is going to get the kind of results you may be looking for.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Jennifer Perigo 

1282 St Hwy 150 

Parkman, ME 


